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Before School Care is coming to Camp Australia North Cottesloe Primary School OSHC in Term 1 2023!
Camp Australia Out of School Hours Care currently offers an After School Care program at North Cottesloe Primary School, but to support continuity of care for your child we are happy to announce we will be offering Before School Care.

Our Before School Care service will run from 6:30am to 8:30am. 

Our OSHC service is ONSITE and EXCLUSIVE to North Cottesloe families.

We will let you know as soon as bookings are LIVE!
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To register and book, visit www.campaustralia.com.au OSHC.




